Department of Public Utilities H. ""’ﬁel I GITY OF
Engineering and Construction = YN m
Services Division L FLORIDA
tel: 954-921-3930

fax: 954-921-3591
April 20, 2022

Mr. Otis Thomas
Senior Purchase Agent
Financial Services

Subject: BID F-4706-22-OT
Civil Work Related to Taft Street Force Main Wall Loss
Verification
Bid Review and Recommendation

Dear Mr. Thomas:

Two bids were received for the above-referenced project on February 3, 2022, with the
following results:

NO. BIDDER BID TOTAL
1 Southeastern Engineering Contractors, Inc. $469,887.00
2 The Stout Group, LLC $1,260,510.00

The bids were reviewed in the attached Bid Tabulation. After reviewing the references
provided by the low bidder, Southeastern Engineering Contractors, Inc., we consider
this contractor qualified to perform the work described in the contract documents.

As such, we recommend that the 22-7105A Civil Work Related to Taft Street Force
Main Wall Loss Verification contract be awarded to Southeastern Engineering
Contractors, Inc., the lowest responsive and responsible bidder.

Regards,

1621 N. 14 Avenue
PO. Box 229045
Hollywood, Florida
330229045

hollywoodfl.org



